
Mark your calendars for the upcoming symposium: 
 

What did we learn in 2020? 
 

             
 

On Saturday 1 May 2021, between 10 AM and 3 PM,  
nine scholars and artists will present their reflections  

through the lens of Visual Culture. 
 

Presenters: 
Amber Palmer (Interdisciplinary Theatre Studies) 

Chushan Wu (Curriculum & Instruction) 
Isaac Trussoni (African American Studies) 
Jalessa Bryant (Curriculum & Instruction) 
Jihyun Hwang (Curriculum & Instruction) 

Kristin Klingman (Design Studies) 
Lauren Wilks (Media and Cultural Studies) 

Sarah Edwards (Media and Cultural Studies) 
Theophilus Okunlola (English) 

 
Watch this space for updated information and/or contact lbclark@wisc.edu  

to be added to the event mailing list. 
 

                       

mailto:lbclark@wisc.edu

